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Jamaica
celebrates
Healthcare

Workers

Appreciation
Month

July was that time of year when we, once
again, celebrated the outstanding service of
our healthcare heroes, among them the
Permanent Secretary in the Ministry of
Health & Wellness, Dunstan E. Bryan.

July was Healthcare Workers Appreciation
Month and what a time it was, from the
National Church Service hosted at the Sts.
Peter & Paul Catholic Church in Kingston to
fun-filled days that catered to staff together
with rewards and recognition ceremonies.

The month-long celebrations also featured a
series of other events and activities at the
national, regional and parish levels,
including the observance of National
Healthcare Workers’ Appreciation Day on
Thursday, July 13.

“For the third year running, we have taken
the month of July to specially recognise our
healthcare workers,” noted Minister of
Health & Wellness, Dr. the Hon. Christopher
Tufton, MP.

“We continue to honour their commitment,
service, and sacrifice,” the Minister added.

Scenes from Rewards & Recognition Ceremony: Pages 5 - 9
Scenes from National Church Service: Pages 10 & 11

Page 02

July 2024 | Issue 60



Health
Ministry

talks with

nhurses on
training
support

Senior officials of the Ministry of Health and Wellness have convened discussions with the Nurses
Association of Jamaica (NAJ) on efforts for collaboration and training support to improve health service
delivery and increase human resources for health.

The talks ensued during a courtesy visit from executives of the Nurses Association of Jamaica (NAJ)
and student nurses who are finalists of the LASCO/NAJ Nurse of the Year award even as the Ministry
recognises July as Healthcare Workers Appreciation Month.

During the visit, Minister of Health & Wellness, Dr. the Hon. Christopher Tufton invited recommendations
from the NAJ as it concerns training collaboration programmes and upskilling of local nurses.

“We have to find a different approach to make sure we are well staffed, and to fill spaces where we have
gaps,” the Minister said.

Also featured in the discussions were the ongoing infrastructural development of public health facilities
and the concomitant need for specialist nursing staff.

“We are creating opportunities to collaborate around training, even for our own senior nurses to become
faculty so that we can see the profession being populated with more people,” the Minister explained.

The Ministry has in recent times ramped up efforts concerning expansion of health care worker training
in Jamaica, including the possible exchange of faculty members such as nurse educators. Jamaica is
exploring collaborations with Nigeria and the Phillipines for the recruitment of nurses, in response to the
shortage of specialist nurses in the island. To shore up its complement of human resources for health,
the Ministry has also opened applications for the Barry Wint Scholarship which will dedicate $500 million
dollars for health-related studies. Of the allotment, $75 million is for healthcare workers in the public
health system.
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